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Meeting Minutes
January 15, 2025

The North Florida Chapter of ASSP held its January 2025 meeting on January 15, 2025 at
Maggiano’s Little Italy Restaurant, 10367 Midtown Pkwy, St Johns Town Center, Jacksonville,
Florida. The meeting and lunch were sponsored by Geotab Telematics and T-Mobile Fleet
Management. Lunch was served at 11:30 during networking time. Stephen Brown, President,
called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm, conducted brief meeting to conduct election for the
vacant president elect position, with 14 members and 6 guests present. Steve welcomed
everyone to the meeting.

1. Treasurer report —Dan Hempsall:

a. Current account balance $5,474.77

2. Membership report — Kelly Lawless:

a. Kelly was unable to access the membership roster prior to the meeting. From
November report had 218 members.

3. The November, 2024 meeting minutes had been sent to the membership and Steve
asked to have a motion to approve the minutes, Steve Kimbell motion to approve,
Yaniv Zagagi seconded and approved by members.

4. Old Business: None

5. New Business: Special election for the vacant President Elect position, Steve Brown
introduced Ann Nelson as the nominee and opened the floor for any additional
nominees. There were no other nominees put forward and Steve motioned to elect Ann
Nelson by acclimation as the President Elect members present approved of the election
of Ann Nelson by acclimation.

With no further business, Steve turned over the floor to Sarah Wargo, Geotab Telematics
and Joyce Cauhran, T-Mobile Fleet Management who presented on What is
Telematics? What We Can Learn From It, and How We Can Use It.

The meeting concluded at 1:15 pm.

Respgctfully submitted,
" < )
teven Wilson, Secretary
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